# Guía de aprendizaje Inglés Cuarto Medio Diferenciado Evaluación Formativa

Objetivos a evaluar: evaluar conocimientos unit 1.

### INSTRUCTIVO: ESTIMADA ALUMN@S

- 1. ESTA GUÍA CORRESPONDE A UNA EVALUACIÓN FORMATIVA ( NO LLEVA NOTA) CORRESPONDE A LA UNIDAD 1 , BUSCA QUE PUEDAS DEMOSTRAR EL USO CORRECTO DEL VOCABULARIO, Y QUE PUEDAS DEMOSTRAR CONOCIMIENTO RESPECTO A OTROS TEMAS TRATADOS EN LA UNIDAD.
- 2. LAS INSTRUCCIONES ESTAN EN INGLES Y ESPAÑOL, LEELAS ATENTAMENTE.
- 3. ESTA GUÍA DEBE SER ENVIADA EL DIA 2 DE JULIO AL MAIL NILDA.LLANOS@LICEODENINAS.CL
- 4. TE PUEDES AYUDAR CON LAS GUÍAS VISTAS ANTERIORMENTE



## I. CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER IN EACH QUESTION/ ELIGE LA ALTERNATIVA CORRECTA EN CADA PREGUNTA

- 1. She is having a party for ...
- a. her family.
- b. her very good friends.
- c. everybody at work.
- 2. The party is at ...
- a. the swimming pool at her house.
- b. her cousin's house.
- c. work.
- 3. To get to the party, drive ...
- a. straight on Forest Road.
- b. right on Forest Road.
- c. left on Forest Road.
- 4. The motorway exit you need is ...
- a. 3A.
- b. 13A.
- c. 30A.
- 5. The house is the first big house ...
- a. on the right.
- b. on the left.
- c. down at the end of the road.
- 6. If you go by public transport, take ...
- a. bus 18 to Brownsville.
- b. bus 80 to Forest Road.
- c. bus 80 to Brownsville.
- 7. The woman received the birthday card ...
- a. this morning.
- b. last night.
- c. yesterday morning.



## II. READ THE TEXT AND THEN ANSWER /LEE EL TEXTO Y LUEGO RESPONDE LAS PREGUNTAS

#### Abraham Lincoln

Read the passage. Then answer the questions.

Abraham Lincoln was born in 1807 in Kentucky to Thomas and Nancy Lincoln.

When Abe was just nine years old, his mother died and his sister Sarah took care of him until his father remarried. Lincoln had less than a year of schooling. The family owned a Bible and he spent many hours reading it. By the time he was 17, he knew he wanted to be a lawyer. When he was 21 years old he moved to Illinois and spent a year laboring on a farm. When he was a shopkeeper he tried to be honest and fair. He still wanted to be a lawyer. In 1836 he passed the test and became a lawyer. It was during this time he was elected to the Illinois legislature by the Whig party. He became good at debating and public speaking. Lincoln was



Inaugurated president in March of 1861. Five weeks later the Civil War began. Lincoln wanted the United States to remain one nation. Two years later, President Lincoln wrote: "My paramount object in this struggle is to save the Union, and is not either to save or to destroy slavery." He was able to realize both of his goals. In 1863 he issued the Emancipation Proclamation freeing the slaves in the Southern states, and the country was able to remain a united nation. Eventually all the slaves in the United States became free. On April 14, 1865 President Lincoln and Mrs. Lincoln were attending a play at Ford's Theater in Washington D.C. While there he was assassinated and died nine hours later. The events that occurred during the time that Abraham Lincoln was president included the attack on Fort Sumter and the start of the Civil War (1861 -1863), the Emancipation Proclamation (1863), the Conscription Act (1863) and the Gettysburg Address (1863).

#### Answer each question.

- 1. What do you know about Abraham Lincoln's early life?
- 2. What Lincoln did before 1836?
- 3. What did Lincoln say and what did he do about the Civil War?
- 4. How did Lincoln assassinate?
- 5. Write the achievements of Abraham Lincoln?



III. WRITE 2 PARAGRAPHS TALKING ABOUT A COUNTRY THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO LIVE IN AND THE REASONS WHY / ESCRIBE DOS PÁRRAFOS HABLANDO DE UN PAÍS EN EL QUE TE GUSTARÍA VIVIR Y LAS RAZONES POR LAS QUE TE GUSTARÍA.